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As a part of the IGF 2017 taking stock process, appreciate the involvement of stakeholders in the 

entire process and suggestions that can be considered for improvement in the 13th IGF are: 

 

1.Clear schedule of the sessions that is taking place with updated agenda is appreciated.  For 

remote participants this will be very useful to log on to the correct sessions.  Similarly updated hall 

details for changes in scheduled location can be duly updated. 

 

2. Remote Participation has to be given more importance for participating online and to putforth 

views and suggestions and few sessions that I attended had audio issues that the content could not 

be grasped properly.  Improvement can be seen in this aspect. 

 

3.  Content delivery was good and the proposals discussed were hot topics at the apt timing. 

 

4. More youth participation can be encouraged and recognition of participation would help them 

to go for a better career. 

 

Thanks for providing an opportunity to give my suggestions. 

 

Regards 

Dr.N.Sudha Bhuvaneswari 
 

 


